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Dear Hampton Lumber, December 15, 2016

We would like to thank you for your generous shoe donation to our students who
were in need of some new shoes. It is because of your kindness that many of our
students who were unable to afford new shoes, are now able to enjoy some new
ones!

Many of our students’ families are unable to purchase new shoes for their kids
and the smiles on the kids’ faces were priceless! They were eager to receive such
a kind gift.

The staff would like to extend our appreciation for reaching out to our students
who were able to benefit from this. Thank you to all of your workers who made
this possible for our students!

Thank you,

putnbae Mgt —

Janmarie Nugent
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